
CRICK PRIMARY SCHOOL 
6th March 2015   

www.crick.northants.sch.uk  

BIRTHDAY BELLRINGERS 

Happy Birthday to the following children who celebrated their birthday last week – Mabel N, George 
S and Finlay C!  Charlie G, Toby G and Izzy M celebrated their birthday this week.   
 

     

       

            

         

       

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
Spring Term 2 

 
09.03.15 Swimming 
09.03.15 High 5 Netball Tournament for Y5/6  
10.03.15 PCSO Humphries visiting Saturn Class 
13.03.15 Red Nose Day –see details below  
 
16.03.15 Science Week  

Swimming 
 PCSO Humphries visiting Venus Class 
17.03.15 Parent / Teacher Evening 3.45-7.30pm 
19.03.15 Parent / Teacher Evening 3.45-7.30pm 
 
23.03.15 Swimming 
26.03.15 Maths Problem Solving Day  
27.03.15 Mars Class Assembly 
 End of Spring 2 

 
Summer Term 1 

 
13.04.15 Training Day 
14.04.15 School reopens  
17.04.15 FOCS Indulgence Evening 7.30pm  
 
29.04.15 Maths Problem Solving Day 
 
04.05.15 Bank Holiday 
08.05.15 Mufti – Day for May Day (Bottles)  
 
11.05.15 SATS Week 
15.05.15 Mufti – Day for May Day (Chocolates) 
16.05.15 May Day  
 
18.05.15 Bikeability begins for Y6 
20.05.15 Maths Problem Solving Day  
22.05.15 Stars Class Assembly  
 End of Summer 1 
 

Summer Term 2 
01.06.15 School reopens  
27.06.15 FOCS Casino Night 
17.07.15 Venus Class Assembly  
21.07.15 End of Summer 2 

STAR PUPIL OF THE WEEK 

Our Star Pupils – 27th February:  

Venus – Jayden E 

Stars – Finlay R 

Mars – Lewis Bach 

Jupiter – Harry Nash & all of Y4  

Saturn – Y4 pupils  

Neptune – Evie C 

Well done!! 

 

 

 

 

 

STAR PUPIL OF THE WEEK 

Our Star Pupils – 6th March:  

Venus – Charlie C 

Stars – Harry L & Ava O’B 

Mars – Joshua Y 

Jupiter – Liam L 

Saturn – Freya G 

Neptune – Ethan C 

Well done!! 

 

 

 

 

 

From the staff room…. 
 
We will be saying a fond farewell to Mrs White at Easter.  Mrs 
White has been teaching Y3/4 with Mrs Molyneux for the last 
year and a half.  She has brought many creative ideas to our 
school for which we are very grateful.  Mrs White will still be 
working in education.  She writes for different educational 
organisations sharing her expertise and creative ideas as well 
as addressing colleagues at educational conferences.  I would 
like to thank Mrs White for her hard work and commitment 
to Crick and wish her every success in the future.  I’m quite 
sure she will continue to visit and work with our school!   
 

http://www.crick.northants.sch.uk/


Clubs week beginning 9th March 2015  

Bug Hotel: Help needed please 

It has been suggested by one of the children that we make a bug house, similar to the accompanying 

photo.  We will erect the first one at Millennium Wood, in view of the proposed new build on site. 

 We would like to collect the following items to equip the hotel with sufficient content to encourage 

visitors to take residence. If you have any of the following items or know anyone who could supply 

such items please contact Mrs Oldham.   

Items required: engineering bricks, small terracotta pots, bamboo canes, elderflower branches, fir 

cones, hay/straw, roof tiles, corrugated card, plastic guttering and tubes. 

 

 

 

 

 Lunchtime After-school 

Monday Y6 Literacy Booster 
Little Rotters  

Y6 Literacy Booster 
Hotshots – 5pm  

Tuesday Sewing Club  Y6 Maths Booster 

Wednesday Y6 Maths Booster 
 

Dodgeball 

Thursday Loom Band Club (led by Y5 girls for 
Reception children) 
Y5 Literacy Booster  

 

Friday Y6 Maths Booster 
Y5 Maths Booster  
Jupiter class Roman Numeral Class  

Football 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RED NOSE DAY! 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Friday 13th March 2015, we will be celebrating Red Nose Day as a school. The children are invited 

to come to school in non-uniform, wearing something red, and the theme for Red Nose Day this year 

is ‘Make Your Face Funny for Money’. There are lots of creative ideas online at: 

http://www.rednoseday.com/. All children have been given a sponsorship form to raise money for 

Comic Relief. We are all looking forward to seeing the children and staff with their funny faces! 

Thank you in advance for your support, 

Kind regards 

Miss Z. Poole 

Literacy Subject Leader 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY SUCCESS 

World Book Day was a huge success, and the children had a fantastic time wearing their pyjamas to school! 

Lots of lovely literacy activities were carried out in each class, and children of all ages read together. As a 

school, we wrote a story involving interesting objects that each teacher brought in. Mrs Neill read the whole 

school story in assembly at the end of the day, and we look forward to sharing it with you on the website! The 

children each have a £1 book token - these will be handed out on Monday. We would like to thank all those 

who donated to Book Aid. We raised £101 in total, meaning 50 books will be sent to Africa on our behalf.  

Miss Poole  

 

http://www.rednoseday.com/

